
 

Groundwater & Environmental Services, Inc. 

1050 Corporate Boulevard, Suite C 
Aurora, IL 60505 

T. 866.455.2419 

 

GESonline.com 

October 2, 2018 
 
Ms. Jennifer Dorman 
Environmental Program Associate 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
2300 North Martin Luther King Drive 
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53212 
 

Re:  02-41-118373_Closure Revisions, Filling & Sealing Reports 
 Former PDVMR Milwaukee Terminal (Uno-Ven) 
 9521 North 107th Street 
 Milwaukee, Wisconsin 

Dear Ms. Dorman: 

Groundwater & Environmental Services, Inc. (GES) on behalf of CITO Petroleum Corporation 
(CITGO) is submitting one set of hard copies of the Closure Revision (Attachment A) and 
Well/Drillhole/Borehole Filling and Sealing Reports (Attachment B) for the above-referenced 
facility. An electronic submittal has also been made to the Southeast Regional email box, the 
DNR project manager and to the Southeast Regional folder through the FTP site. 

Should you have any questions or require additional information, please contact the undersigned 
at averbick@gesonline.com or at (866) 455-2419 extension 4042. Direct all official WDNR 
correspondences to GreatLakesRegion@gesonline.com.  

Sincerely, 

 

Amber L. Verbick 
Senior Project Manager 
 
Enclosures 
 
Cc: DNRRRSER@wisconsin.gov & Binyoti.Amungwafor@wisconsin.gov 
 DNR FTP Site @ https://ftp.wi.gov/submittals/ 

Scott Buckner, CITGO Petroleum Corp, 2316 Terminal Drive, Arlington Heights, IL 60005
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Attachment A 
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Attachment B 
















